
 

What’s happening in PPSA? 
 

The PSA received information from members that the Public Protector has amended policies without 

consultation at the bargaining forum. 

 

The employer has undermined the bargaining forum processes. The PSA will, however, not allow the 

employer to violate processes of the forum. Members are requested to submit inputs on the following 

policies, which were amended without consultation, before 14 June 2019 to Motjatji Maila at 

motjatji.maila@psa.co.za: 

  

• Dress Code Policy 

• Transfer Policy 

• Peas Policy 

• Leave Policy 

• Job Evaluation Policy 

• Pension and Provident Fund Policy 

• Medical Aid Scheme Policy 

• Attendance of Political Gathering Policy 

• Long Service and Retirees Awards Policy 

 

Members will be informed of developments. 
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